
 

  
     

  
        

   
       

         
      

            
    

          
 

                     
           

 
                  

 
          

 
 

 
    

   
    

     
   

  
    

     
 

    
       

  
       

    
     

       
        

     
         

 
                

 
 

         
 

Shoemaker, Brianna@DWR 

From: Ashley Overhouse <ashley@friendsoftheriver.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 8:59 AM 
To: California Water Commission 
Cc: Ron Stork; Jann Dorman; aforsythe@sitesproject.org; King, Vanessa M; 

Tsexauer@valleywater.org; dpcrinfo@woodardcurran.com; Director@wildlife.ca.gov; 
wirthsoscranes@yahoo.com; Jonas Minton; Chris Shutes; Nicholas Jensen; 
tbsletteland@gmail.com; Steve Evans; Erin Woolley; Ross Middlemiss; Regina Chichizola; 
jimb@aqualliance.net; Melinda Booth; Mike Conroy; Matt Stoecker 

Subject: RE: Friends of the River and Coalition Written Comments for California Water 
Commission Meeting December 15, 2021 

Good morning California Water Commissioners, Executive Officer, and Staff, 

Apologies for the belated email. I wanted to draw your attention to an article just published this morning in the Mercury 
News that is very informative about the Pacheco Reservoir Project. 

Paul Rogers, “Major new reservoir proposed for Santa Clara County faces key vote” published December 15, 2021. 

Thank you again for your consideration of our comments. 

Best, 

Ashley Overhouse, J.D., LL.M 
Resilient Rivers Director 
Friends of the River 
1418 20th Street, Ste. 100 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
(408) 472-4522 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
Help us protect California’s rivers 

From: Ashley Overhouse 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 3:49 PM 
To: cwc@water.ca.gov 
Cc: Ron Stork <RStork@friendsoftheriver.org>; Jann Dorman <janndorman@friendsoftheriver.org>; 
aforsythe@sitesproject.org; vking@usbr.gov; Tsexauer@valleywater.org; dpcrinfo@woodardcurran.com; 
Director@wildlife.ca.gov; progers@bayareanewsgroup.com; wirthsoscranes@yahoo.com; Jonas Minton 
<jminton@pcl.org>; Chris Shutes <BlancaPaloma@msn.com>; Nicholas Jensen <njensen@cnps.org>; 
tbsletteland@gmail.com; Steve Evans <sevans@calwild.org>; Erin Woolley <erin.woolley@sierraclub.org>; Ross 
Middlemiss <RMiddlemiss@biologicaldiversity.org>; Regina Chichizola <regina@californiasalmon.org>; 
jimb@aqualliance.net; Melinda Booth <Melinda@yubariver.org>; Mike Conroy <mike@ifrfish.org>; Matt Stoecker 
<mattstoecker@mac.com> 
Subject: Friends of the River and Coalition Written Comments for California Water Commission Meeting December 15, 
2021 

Dear California Water Commissioners, Executive Officer, and Staff, 
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Please find attached written comments on behalf of Friends of the River (FOR) and allied organizations for Agenda Items 
10 Sites Project, 11 Pacheco Reservoir Expansion Project, and 12(b) Del Puerto Canyon Reservoir at the California Water 
Commission December 15, 2021 meeting. 

We are submitting these comments today, December 13, 2021 before 5pm, to ensure they will be included in the 
Commissioners’ meeting packets. 

FOR also plans on giving public comment at the meeting. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration of these comments. 

Best, 

Ashley Overhouse, J.D., LL.M 
Resilient Rivers Director 
Friends of the River 
1418 20th Street, Ste. 100 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
(408) 472-4522 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
Help us protect California’s rivers 
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